
Sharps Meeting, 2021 May, 11 

Attendees: Tom S, Pam G, Jerry H, Bud M, Bill A, Frank M, Mary V – recording secretary 

 

One burial on April 24 – Doug Sprout - row 30 lot 1s – relative of Vernon Watson (stone) 

 

Other bills received and paid  

Mulch reimbursement – Bob W 

Grass cut April 15 & 28th – Maddox M 

Grass looks good and plants doing well – gas prices increasing. 

 

No new contacts on website – no follow up on two previous inquiries. 

 

Couple of sets of cornerstones to be installed – installation to be determined. 

 

Corner posts – no further info – make more visible with reflective tape on top.  Pam to get with Aimee 

on timing and construction. Installation on us to be determined. 

 

Lantern flies – none seen upon inspection.  Keep eyes opened they are in the nymph stage now – small 

black with red dot – jumpy at this stage. 

 

Bill A - Mike Dixon – Cecil County Historian – possible request on website (Jerry hasn’t seen it yet) on 

burials related to the Spanish American War 1989.  He spoke at the Maryland Cemetary Webinar last 

week, Pam & Jerry were able to view a portion of it stating good information provided. 

 

Virtual meetings deemed productive and to continue. 

 

 

 

 

 


